
 
 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 

March 12, 2021 

 
Hazleton, PA- The Pennsylvania State Police Troop N Camp Cadet  

                               and Sunny Day Programs 2021 

 

Due to the current COVID – 19 Pandemic that has forced school closures, social 

distancing, and the suspension of large gatherings within the Commonwealth.  The 
Pennsylvania State Police has decided that all large summer programs, to include 
the Camp Cadet and Sunny Day Camp Programs, will be cancelled for 2021.  

We are saddened by the decision to cancel such programs but know the decision is 

necessary to protect each other from further outbreaks that endanger our 
communities.   

As a result of this cancellation, I am certain that the 2022 Troop N Camp Cadet 
selection process will be impacted.  We ask for your patience as we develop a 

process that honors the 2020 and 2021 applicants as well as those that will be 
applying in 2022.    

We thank you very much for your continued support of these programs and wish 
you safety and good health during these difficult times. 

 

Applications and registration for the 2022 Troop N Camp Cadet and Sunny 
Day Camp Programs will begin in early January 2022. 

 

All information regarding the Troop N Camp Cadet and Sunny Day 

Programs can be found at www.troopncampcadet.com as well as our Camp  
Facebook and Troop N Twitter pages. 

 
Media contact:   MTpr. David L. Peters, 570-459-3900 ext. 269 

                           Troop N Camp Cadet Director 
 

                           TFC. Anthony Petroski, 570-459-3900 ext. 216 
                           Asst. Camp Director 
                                                         

http://www.troopncampcadet.com/

